
������������������ Coffee with the Chief – Let’s Talk Rio Dell! ������������������ 

I’m inviting the Rio Dell community to join me for Coffee with the Chief at Shotz Coffee! This is your 
chance to sit down, share your thoughts, and tell me what matters most to you when it comes to public 
safety in our city. 

������������ Date: Monday February 24th, 2025 
������� Time: 9:00-11:00am 
��� Location: Shotz Coffee, 541 Wildwood Ave. Rio Dell 

No speeches, no agenda—just real conversations over a good cup of coffee. Whether you have 
concerns, questions, or just want to say hello, I look forward to meeting you. 

See you there! ��������������������������������� #RioDellPD #CoffeeWithTheChief #CommunityMatters 

 


